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Tea Dance for People with Memory Impairment

Venue – The New Oriel Hall
Time – 2pm till 3.15pm
Date – The 3rd Friday of every month
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next Dance Friday 15th July

This is a free event supported by The New Oriel Hall. Carers welcome.
For further details please contact Patricia Lysaght(07825 744571) or Clare Chapman (07913 258036)
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